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Communique 10-2023 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

17 March 2023 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
Graham Langmead has proposed the formation of a Chess playing group 
in Evergreen. This is a re-announcement of that of the 5 March 2023. 
 
As Graham says:  “Chess will be good for active & thinking brains and 
challenging our strategy and juices”. 
 

Anyone interested please contact Graham on tel 1066 or email 
graleen@icon.co.za . 
 

 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 

CHESS AT EVERGREEN 

mailto:graleen@icon.co.za

